
 

NEW! 

 All students who ARRIVE to school by car MUST be dropped off on 
32nd Avenue at the round-about entrance and proceed to the main 
cafeteria, at the back entrance.   

 

For safety purposes. DO NOT drop off or pick-up your child 
inside the teacher or visitor’s parking lot. 

 
All students will be dismissed at the parent pick-up round-about entrance located on 32nd avenue. No 
student will be dismissed on N W 191st Street.  Please do not park or exit your vehicle when picking up 
in the round about area; pull into the round-about and wait patiently in line to pick up your child. 
Vehicles blocking buses or entrance will be towed. Parents who need to visit the main office or have a 
scheduled conference will park in the visitor parking lot, entrance located on 32nd Avenue. Please do 
not tell your child to walk and meet you in any parking lot, students will not be allowed to walk to any 
parking lot unescorted by a parent. Visitors should not park in the faculty and staff parking lot.  
 

VPK and Kindergarten Teachers will meet their students promptly at 8:15 a.m. in the 
main cafeteria and escort them to their classrooms. 

Second-Fifth Grade Teachers will meet their students promptly at 8:25 a.m. in the main 
cafeteria and escort them to their classrooms.  

Please DO NOT take your child to the teacher's classroom in the morning. 

All parking lot gates will be locked promptly at 8:40 a.m. 
 
Students who plan to have breakfast should arrive by 7:45am NOT BEFORE. 
 There is no supervision for students who arrive before 7:45 a.m. Except for students enrolled in the 

before-care program.  
  
 Pre-K students are NOT permitted to be dropped off outside of the building. Pre-K 

students MUST be escorted to the main cafeteria for arrival.  
 
 


